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Home School Practitioner newsletter 23/8/22—
Energy Advisor drop in details and Clothing Grant & 
Free School meals application. 

Autumn will soon be upon us bringing a drop in 
temperatures. At this difficult time with the cost 
of living ever growing and the predicted rise in 
Energy costs, please see details of  

The Dalkeith and District Citizens Advice Bureau 
(Dalkeith CAB) – new services 
 
Energy advisors 
 
Dalkeith CAB has two energy advisors helping people 
save money on fuel bills. 
 
New outreach services 
 
Clients now need to make an appointment to visit the 
Dalkeith CAB office. However, the service now offers 
help and advice out in our communities.  If you  need 
support with anything from debt to benefits advice and 

employment you can find the Dalkeith CAB team at:  
 

https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.cas.org.uk%2Fbureaux%2Fdalkeith-and-district-citizens-advice-bureau&data=05%7C01%7Clynn.cochrane%40midlothian.gov.uk%7Cfe31b8bae43d4a40ef8808da7f8c0b55%7Cc91025ed4c064329af7ce7ca8df9b8c5%7C


Gorebridge Hive –35 Hunterfield Road, 
GorebridgeEH23 4BQ. Mondays, 10 am–1 pm. 
 
St Johns Church -31 Eskbank Road, Dalkeith EH22 
1HJ. Mondays, 10am–1pm. An older people’s project also 
runs at the same time and venue to support people with 
general advice if you are 55+ 
 
Newtongrange Development Trust – 72 Main Street, 
Newtongrange, EH22 4LJ. First Monday each month, 
1pm–3.30 pm. 
 
Mayfield Pavilion –Mayfield Public Park, EH22 5EE. 
Wednesdays, 10am–3pm. 
 
Bonnyrigg Rose FC –The Pavilion,  Bonnyrigg,  EH1 9 
2NU. Wednesdays, 10am–2 pm. 
·    
Gorebridge Library -98 Hunterfield Road, Gorebridge, 
EH23 4TT. Thursdays, 10am-1pm. 
 
Clothing Grant & Free School Meals Applications 
 
Application for Clothing Grant and Free school meals is 
available to complete until March 2023. However, if you 
are eligible,  please complete application online on 
Midlothian Council website ASAP to ensure  your 
application is approved in time for the next payment of 
Scottish Child Bridging payment for children over 6 
years of age in October. 
 

If you need any support or advice to complete the 
application, please contact me on 07500 125 086 


